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Sydney July 21st 1819 

Revd & Dear Sir, 

 I have requested Edward Lord Esqr to wait upon you previous to his return 

to this Colony – He will take Charge of any Letters &c. for me that you may 

have, or any other Communication you may wish to make – Mr Lord has lived 

a long time in these Settlements, and is well acquainted with the State of what is 

passing here – 

I have the Honor to be 

Revd Sir 

Your most obedient 

humble Servant 

Saml Marsden 

Revd J. Pratt 

Secretary to the 

Church Missionary 

Society - Salisbury Square 


